
 

MEMORANDUM 
To:  ​ ​ Platte County R-3 Board of Education​
From:  ​ Dr. Devin Doll – Executive Director of Operations​
Subject:            DEC / NRAD Parking Lot Improvements 
Date:  ​​ March 20, 2025 
 
Background 

As part of the annual capital improvement plan, parking lot improvements were identified for the 
District Education Center and the drive leading to Platte Falls Road.  The Platte County R-3 
School District advertised a Request for Proposal (RFP) on February 14, 2025 (see attached) to 
seek bids for concrete and curb  improvements to the District Education Center parking lot and 
the drive leading to Platte Falls Road.  Five contractors submitted a bid on March 7, 2025.  The 
attached bid tabulation provides a summary of the submitted bid results.  The District identified   
estimated quantities for each of the categories.  The Barkley Asphalt Company proposal includes 
seven (7) unit price bids (see attached).   

Recommendation 

To approve the bid from Barkley Asphalt Company for  $112, 845, plus a 15% contingency. 

 

Please contact Dr. Devin Doll with any questions. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Dr. Devin Doll 
Executive Director of Operations 
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